
 

 

Congratulations to the following students 
Gotcha Being Good 
07.11.13 Connor Morgan    1MC 
08.11.13 Janelle Riley    5/6N 
11.11.13 Jasmine Boyton    4H 
12.11.13 Pearlean Jarrett    1MC 
13.11.13 Pieter Williams    5/6C 
  

 
Up Coming Important Dates  
Novmber 
15th Kindergarten Expo 9.20 - 11.00am 
 16th  Goodstart preschool visit 
21st  P&C Meeting 9.30am staffroom 
 Managing the Bull 2.15 to 3.00pm 
22nd Kindergarten Transition 9.20 - 11.00am 
29th Kindergarten Transition 9.20 - 1.45pm 

 
 

Principal Message 

On Friday this week we will be holding our Kindergarten 
Expo as part of the Kindergarten transition program for 
children who will starting their schooling with us in 2014. 
The Expo will be held in the hall and we would             
encourage anyone who is interested in what happens at 
school to come along and have a look at what is on offer. 
What we have tried to do is bring together all the various 
parts of what makes up the school experience for       
children so that prospective parents can have all their 
questions and concerns met in one place. While the 
adults are attending the Expo the new kindies will be 
starting their program in the classrooms, learning about 
what to expect when they start next year. Very exciting 
times indeed! 

The Stage Two Sleepover excursion took place last   
Friday night and the teachers involved were absolutely 
thrilled with the behaviour of the children who attended. 
The children were excellent participants, involving   
themselves in all the activities and opportunities with          
enthusiasm and good manners. Well done to all the   
children involved. I would also like to thank Mrs Burns, 
Mrs Healey, Mr Matete and Mr Smith who gave up their 
Friday night and Saturday morning to provide this       
opportunity for the children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the following students 

Club 1000 
Leland Ramsay   KB 
Lucius Jones   KB 
Clarence Walker   KB 
Gwillum Jones   4H 
 

Club 2000 

Charlotte Anderson  1MC 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Canteen Roster 

Fri 15.11.13 Toni Montgomerie, Alicia Angus 
Mon 18.11.13 April Ingram (1pm) 
Wed 20.11.13 Kerin Lugnan 
Thur 21.11.13 - 

Telephone:66532122   Fax: 66528827 
Toormina-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
www.toormina-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
Cavanba Road Toormina   NSW  2452 
 

14th November, 2013 

   Toormina Public School  QR Code 
  Simply download the QR Code  
  reader on your phone from the 
  app store. Or you can just enter 

 
http://www.rems.mobi/grim.php?id=137 

We suggest you bookmark it and place it on 
your homescreen 

Newsletter 
 
Principal 
Mr Peter Miles 

Kindergarten Expo  

Friday, 15 November 2013.  

All Welcome! 

Chanae Winkler with her landcare sign in                            

Kinchela Reserve. 



 

 

K-6 Assembly  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This week at our K-6 assembly we were thrilled by the 
dancing of students in 5/6M and particularly by our    
special guest, Redfoo (Josh Wallace). Congratulations 
to all students involved, it was a very entertaining      
performance. 
Next week we look forward to seeing what KH have 
been working on.  A special congratulations also to all of  
our ‘Student of the Week’ winners this week.  Our whole 
school assemblies begin at 2.25pm.  Parents and 
friends are more than welcome to attend. 
 
Danielle Craddock 

 
The Princess Project Fundraising Concert 
Please join Louise Wilson (vocalist) accompanied by 
Mei Wei Lim (pianist) for an evening of classic and new 
songs. 
 
When: Saturday, 23rd November 
Time: 7pm 
Venue: Harbour Church 104 Stadium Drive Coffs Harbour 
Tickets: $20.00  
Available from: Red Lipstick Park Beach Music and Hi Fi and 
at the door on the night. 
*Light supper provided 
Contact: Louise Wilson on 0448 539 015 

 
The Princess Project: Rescuing Girls from poverty, 
providing hope for the future.. www.benandcherie.com 

 

P&C Uniform Survey 

A huge thank you to all families who have taken the 
time to fill out and return our recent uniform survey. 
We have had some very valuable feedback and would 
like to remind everyone that ALL surveys are due back 
by tomorrow, for a chance to win a “family pass to    
Dolphin Magic”.  Drawn on Monday at assembly. 
 

Mega Christmas Raffle 
Our committee is very excited to announce that funds 
raised from our “2013 Mega Christmas Raffle”, will be 
going towards our schools new and exciting Stephanie 
Alexander Garden project.  
So, please let everyone know when they buy a ticket, 
they will be supporting this wonderful cause. 
 
Thank you. 
Vash - P&C Secretary 

 

Garden Plan Competition 
We are running a competition for families to design our 
school garden.  We have a sheet with the size of our 
garden plot or you can use garden planning tools online.  
Our plot is 18m x 18m and we are looking for interesting 
and exciting ideas.   
We have prizes for the best garden designs. 
If you are interested in entering the competition, ask 
your teach for a sheet or see the front office. 
Entries will need to be handed in by the end of week 8. 
 
Good luck!                      
Harmonie Ricketts   
  
     

Student Banking 
Its time to trade in your dollarmites 
tokens for a  reward! 
 
If you have been saving with School 
Banking this year and collecting your 
silver Dollarmites tokens, then now is 
the time to redeem them before the 

end of term 4, as due to a system change, students will 
be starting from zero tokens in 2014! 
Once you have chosen the reward item(s) you would 
like to receive, complete the coupon on your rewards 
card and take it, along with your 10 tokens per reward, 
to school with your next School Banking deposit. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

P&C Meeting 21st November 

Staffroom at 9.30am 

Toormina High School  
Parent Information Evening  

Tuesday November 26th at 6pm  
 

Orientation Day 
Wednesday December 4th 

Coffs Harbour High School  
 

Orientation Day 
Wednesday December 4th 

Thanks!! 

We raised $321 


